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Thunder Bay Amateur Radio Club
December 9, 2023

Minutes of Annual Christmas Meeting

The Christmas Party was held in the fellowship hall of the 1st Baptist church in Alpena, 
President, Dick Wiitala; opened the party with prayer at about 5pm.

The food was presented and everyone served themselves.  The Club supplied the ham and 
drinking water; the attendees supplied the remaining smorgasbord.   There were 12 club 
members, 8 wives and 1 guest in attendance.  

After the meal, a  Trivia Game was played.  It centered around famous people that were Hams. 

Dick Wiitala distributed tickets with numbers that matched to gift bags.  Each person received a 
gift bag.  Then anyone that desired could trade bags with someone else.  The gifts were opened
and Dick was thanked.

The rest of the evening was spent in fellowship and concluded about 7pm.  A letter of thanks will
be sent to First Baptist Church for the use of their facilities.

Respectfully submitted,

Don Spaeth, W8DGS, Secretary.


